ATTACHMENT C

From: Joan Brown

To: Julie Bevan

Subject: RE: request for letter signed by Chief - location of pole
Date: Wednesday, June 02, 2021 2:51:38 PM

Hi Julie:

Thank you for the visit today. Please accept this email as confirmation that Chief Wyse, as per site
visit has approved proposed location for the Welcome pole at Swy-a-Lana. Further has suggested
that City staff work with myself for the ceremonial protocol. Please note, that the oral tradition is
our highest internal protocol.

If you require additional confirmation, please contact me.

Thank you
\jb

From: Julie Bevan <Julie.Bevan@nanaimo.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 12:00 PM

To: Joan Brown <joanb@snuneymuxw.ca>

Subject: request for letter signed by Chief - location of pole

Dear Joan:

| have been asked for a letter from the Chief indicating that he supports having the Welcome Pole
installed at Swy-a-Lana in the location currently called “Spirit Square” where the Breaching Orca is
placed — this is the spot we gathered around today. This is an important part of the package | need
to send to senior staff and then to City Council. I'm hopeful that you can help by getting such a
letter prepared so we can keep moving forward.

With sincere appreciation for your generous help!
jb

Julie Bevan

Culture & Events | City of Nanaimo
0. 250-755-7545

m. 250-802-3032

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.
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